From: Stephen Morrow

To: Assistance Bill Consultation
Subject: Personal feedback.
Date: Thursday, 6 September 2018 5:34:22 PM

To the Minister, the Honorable Peter Dutton MP

Considering the turmoil that the current government is in at the moment, I DO NOT give
my consent to access my information unless there is absolute judicial oversight built into
this Bill.

The trust given to our "elected representatives" has been well and truly shown to be not
trust worthy.

The Minister 1s hereby warned that accessing my information without my consent is a
breach of my civil rights as an Australian citizen. This Bill is unnecessary and an
overreach of the Governments power and must be withdrawn.

Stephen Morrow






